
July 25, 2018 

Ms. Gwen R. Pinson 
Executive Director 

North Hopkins Water District 
316 Liberty Church Loop 
Madisonville, KY 42431 

270-825-1623 
Fax: 270-825-8493 

northhopkinswd@yahoo.com 

Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Case No. 2018-00118 
North Hopkins Water District 
ARF- Rate Adjustment 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

RECEIVED 
JUL 2 6 2018 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

The North Hopkins Water District (the District) submits the following comments concerning the 
Commission StaffReport dated July 16,2018: 

1. The District waives its right to request an informal conference or hearing in this case. 

2. The District concurs with the findings contained in the Staff Report. Although we 
agree with staffs findings, we request that the rate increase percentage originally 
included in the application be approved by the Commission. That rate increase 
percentage is slightly lower than the one recommended in the Staff Report. 

If you need any additional information from the District to expedite implementation of the 
revised rates, please contact our office. 

;z~--
~an Adams, Chairman 

North Hopkins Water District 


